
Minutes   8-9-2011

Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Todd Swain – Asst RE, Viginia 
Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, Patrick Lipsinic, Jon 
Pyeatt, James Stowers, and George Walker.  The July minutes and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented.

Rally Cross Report – Pat Lipsinic: The event was shortened due to the 
extreme heat.  Everybody still got three runs.  There were 48 entries.  The results 
are available on the website.  Planning is underway for the national 
championship event to be held here in October.  We will need workers.

Solo Report – Todd Swain: There were 42 entries for the July 24 event at the 
fairgrounds.  The weather was really hot.  The next event will be August 21 at 
Fair Meadows.

New Business:

Neil polled the members to see if anybody would be interested in attending a 
showing of a movie about Ayrton Senna at the Circle Theater.  Several indicated 
an interest.

Todd mentioned the need for Rally Cross timing equipment.  The Board will need 
cost figures to act.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary


